
 
Borough Manager’s Report 

May 2, 2024 
 
 

 
• The ARPA Project & Expenditures Compliance Report was submitted April 26th.  Ahead 

of the April 30th deadline. 
 

• Received our dividend check in the amount of $9,880.52 this past month from MRM, 
our property and casualty insurance provider.   
 

• The community pool will officially open on Saturday, May 25th at noon.  
 

• The Borough office will be closed on Monday, May 27th, in observance of Memorial Day. 


